
February 7, 2023 
 
 

THE FOLLOWING APPLICANTS HAVE APPLIED FOR A SOLICITOR’S LICENSE 
FOR THE LICENSE YEAR 2023 AND HAVE BEEN RECOMMENDED FOR 
APPROVAL BASED ON THEIR RECORD CHECK BY THE POLICE DEPARTMENT: 
  
  

Hagen Kevin J. 911 E. Airport Rd. Menasha 

Kitelinger Maxwell K. 311 Reaume Ave. Kaukauna 

Lange Travis J. 1332 Doblon St. Green Bay 

Rose Adrianna T. 1470 Grant St. De Pere 

Williams Walter S. 540 Jefferson St. Oshkosh 

 
 
  
  


